
In June 2023, the Maryland Department of Labor (MD Labor) received a State 
Apprenticeship Expansion Formula grant award from the U.S. Department of 
Labor Employment and Training Administration. Part of MD Labor’s project 
concept includes $1,637,769 to create and implement the brand new Maryland 
Hospitality Management Apprenticeship Program. This exciting initiative will 
create a career pathway that includes an associate degree and management-level 
positions for those employed in the hospitality sector. The project period is 
July 1, 2023-June 30, 2026.

Maryland Hospitality 
Management 

Apprenticeship 
Program 

Support 
for this project 

is provided by a grant awarded 
from the U.S. Department of Labor’s 

Employment and Training Administration. Overall 
grant funds total $6,650,620, of which federal funds comprise 

100 percent. It does not include any state general, special, and 
reimbursable funds.

WHO IS PARTICIPATING?
The Maryland Hospitality Management Apprenticeship Program was 
developed in partnership with the Maryland Association of Community Colleges 

Sponsor and develop Hospitality Management Registered Apprenticeships:
1. Allegany College of Maryland;
2. Baltimore City Community College;
3. Carroll Community College;
4. Frederick Community College;
5. Howard Community College; and
6. Prince George’s Community College.

FOR MORE INFORMATION 

details is available on MD Labor’s 
website: labor.maryland.gov/
employment/mpi/. 

Hospitality professionals, employers, 
and industry associations who 
are interested in participating 
should contact one of the colleges 
listed, or the MD Labor’s 
Apprenticeship and Training Program 
at info@mdapprenticeship.com. 

To learn more about Registered 
Apprenticeship opportunities in 
Maryland, please visit labor.maryland.
gov/employment/appr/. 
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